
     

August 28th, 2020 
Dear Colonel Families, 
 
We are more than excited to have your children, our students back on campus on Thursday and Friday.  While some things will 
look a little different, some things will always be the same.  We will not change our care, compassion, and hard work.  We will 
not stop educating your children with empathy and understanding.  We will not stop working to be the best staff we can be. 
 
For carpool, you will drop off and pick up in the same locations.  Students will enter differently but you will not do anything 
different.  Once they are out of the car we will take over and help them every step of the way.  That is the Colonel Way. 
 
Again, we are looking forward to being together on campus next week.  If we can help in any way please let us know.  Our goal 
has not changed.  We want to provide a safe environment with a quality education for every student, every day. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Brian Conners & Amy Marquette 

 

 

1. Primary contacts (Residential Parent/ Legal Guardian) can add up to 5 additional emails or phone numbers to the 

OneCall Now system by creating an account with mycallnow. Here are the instructions: 

Add Additional Numbers - The student's primary contact can create a My Call Now account to add an addition 5 
email addresses or cell phone numbers to also receive One Call Now alerts and messages. You may do this by going to 
https://www.mycallnow.com and creating an account using the Primary contact's email address and your student's 
ID number.  
* Please note - school district personnel are not able to access phone numbers or email addresses entered on this site, 
only the Primary Contact can make changes to the mycallnow system. 

 
2. C.O. Harrison Cub Scout Pack 300 is hosting a sign up night for new and returning Scouts on 9/9/20 in the COH 

parking lot from 7:00 pm- 8:00 pm (can come up anytime during this time slot).  A presentation for new parents will 

occur ~7:15 pm.  Boys & girls from kindergarten- 5th grade are welcome.  Any questions please 

contact COHPack300@gmail.com.  Click here for a link to our calendar (pending covid restrictions) and fees. 

 

3. All ProgressBook Accounts are currently locked. Parents can access ProgressBook to view their student’s homeroom 

assignment beginning on August 27th if Instructional Fees for the 20-21 School Year have been paid. Accounts need to 

be unlocked manually so please allow time for payments to be processed each day and allow for the secretary to 

unlock the accounts.  ProgressBook will be unlocked for everyone on September 2nd, 2020 to view homeroom 

assignments for the 20-21 School Year. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Thursday, September 3rd, 2020 – First Day of school for students with the last names starting with letters A-L 

Friday, September 4th, 2020 – First Day of school for students with the last names starting with letters M-Z 

 

Links: 

The 2020-2021 OHLSD School Calendar is available at www.ohlsd.org.  

Click here for a link to the OHLSD Parent Portal 
Click here for a link to the Updated School Supply List 
Click here for a link to the September Lunch Menu 

 

https://www.mycallnow.com/
https://www.mycallnow.com/
mailto:COHPack300@gmail.com
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1efwJi2zUz8L9n1B0Q-_tezsAPj_51cuA/view?usp=sharing
http://www.ohlsd.org/
https://sites.google.com/ohlsd.org/portal/parents
https://www.ohlsd.us/media/resources/supply%20list%20elementary.pdf
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ny6XWxlzO1HXtB2ddeYrNKx2rqh8Ztu5/view?usp=sharing


Like us on Facebook – @COHColonels 

 

Follow us on Instagram – COHColonels 

 

 
 

https://www.facebook.com/COHColonels/
https://www.instagram.com/

